
From The Principal’s 
Desk: 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
WE HAVE MADE IT! We have 
reached the end of Term 3, and 

what a term it has been. Busy as always, 
with a mix of learning at school and 
learning at home. Once again, I would like 
to congratulate the entire school 
community – our teachers for their hard 
work and finding innovative ways to work 
with their students, the parents for being 
fantastic partners and supporting their 
children with the learning and particularly 
our students who persisted with their 
learning and showed great resilience 
moving in and out of remote learning. It 
wasn’t always easy but what wonderful 
skills and strategies everyone has further 
developed in order to keep moving 
forward. Have a wonderful school holiday 
break and I hope to see EVERYONE back 
on-site after the holidays! 
 

OSHC BOOKING SERVICE  
For those families that use our OSHC 
service – before and after school care, we 
are making booking for this easier. To stop 
double handling and to enable our OSHC 
staff to be more prepared we are 
introducing an online booking form from 
the start of Term 4. The form is easy to 
use and can be accessed from any internet 
capable device. You will be able to book 
your regular days and times or make 
casual bookings at any time and the OSHC 
staff will be immediately updated.  
The link will be on the newsletter each 
week, posted on the news feed in the 
Sentral app and on our school website.  

 

REMINDERS 
As the term draws to a close there are a 
couple of reminders for some parents/
carers.  
Any Foundation (Prep) families that have 
not returned the School Nurse forms, 
please do so as soon as possible. 
Term 3 uniform orders close THIS FRIDAY. 
Teeth on Wheels dental forms are due 
back this week also. 
 

THANKS TO JACINTA/NEZ 
On behalf of the LPS community I would 
like to extend my thanks and appreciation 
to Jacinta Deane and Nerrilie Faull for 
managing the office while Mrs Adams was 
away on Long Service Leave. Thanks for 
keeping everything operating smoothly, I 
am sure Fiona will be very grateful and 
relieved.  
 

WELCOME BACK MRS ADAMS 
A huge welcome back to Mrs Adams who 
will be returning to next term. Although 
she has had a wonderful time away, I am 
certain she has missed LPS and she will be 
very excited to see everyone after the 
holidays. We look forward to hearing all 
about her travel adventures.  

 
MY QUOTE FOR THE WEEK:  
“The best is yet to be!”  
 (Robert Browning ) 
 
Have a great weekend and a very safe and 
relaxing school holiday break. See you 
next term. 

  Carmen Huszar ☺ 

 

2021 – Term Dates 

Term 3: July 12 –

September17 
Term 4: October 4–

December17 

Term 3 

Sept 

17 
Last day-Early Dismis-

sal at 2:30pm 

Term 4 
TBA – Yr 5/6 Camp; Yr 1 Sleepover; Yr 

1/2 Camp 

Oct 4 
1st day of Term 4 STU-

DENT FREE DAY 

Oct 12 Girls in STEM 

Oct 14 Gym Program Starts  

Oct 19 SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Oct 20

-22 Yr 6 Camp Nillahcootie 

Oct 22 Music is Fun 

Oct 25 

& 27 Teeth on Wheels 

Nov  

3-4 Grade 2 Camp 

Nov 9 Girls in STEM 

Nov 

10 - 17 Book Fair 

Nov 

22-26 Swimming Program 

Dec 7 Orientation Day 

Dec 13 Yr 6 Graduation Dinner 

Dec 16 Yr 6 Big Day Out 

 Dec 

21 SCHOOL COUNCIL 
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CURRENT NEWS / REMINDERS: 
UNIFORM ORDERS  

There are still some unpaid uniform  orders sitting 
in the office for payment and collections. If you 
think one of these orders are yours please contact 
the office.  
 
GRADE 5/6 CAMP  20TH—22ND 
OCOTOBER   
We now have a new date for our Lake Nillahcootie 
camp. 
It is now a 3 day camp, and we won’t be going up to 
the snow (there probably wouldn’t be any to see at 
that time of the year). 
If you need to discuss payment options for the 
camp, please contact the school office ASAP. 
The medical forms that were previously given out 
for camp, will carry over to the new date. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as 
we endeavour to provide a camp experience for our 
students while juggling the restrictions of COVID-
19. 
 
GYMNASTICS 
Our gymnastics program will be taking place next 
term. Students will travel by bus 
to Jets Gym over 4 weeks 
starting on October 14. Details 
and permission notes will be sent 
home at the start of next term. 
 

 
TEETH ON WHEELS 
Teeth on Wheels forms are 
now overdue. If you have not 
already please return these 
form to the office ASAP.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
New OSHC Online Booking Form 
Beginning Next Term you will be able to book your 
child into Out of Hours School Care through the 
following Link: 
https://forms.gle/TmTqzLfM1VSQnVPv7 
Please note: 
 If you are a new OSHC family you will still need to 
complete an OSHC enrolment form for your 
children before booking online. If you require an 
enrolment form please contact the school office.  
  
New OSHC Feedback Form 
Along with our new booking form we have a 
suggestions & ideas  form for families.  
You are able to use the link below to provide 
feedback to our service and ideas or suggestion 
that you and your children may have to help us 
make the best service possible.  
Link: 
https://forms.gle/jyVJU63sk4nWp7KZA 
    Thanks Nez ☺ 

 
 
 
Ella Mc   Millie L 
Kane O  Alison R 
Cohen W Maddison H 
   

OSHC News  

Holiday Fun 

Playdough Recipe 

Ingredients: 
2Tbs Oil 
4 Tbs Cream of tarter  
2 cups plain flour  
1/2 cup of salt  
Food colouring  
1 to 1 1/2  cups Boiling of water 

 
Method 
Mix all dry ingredients into a bowl.  
Add food colouring into the boiling water and 
then mix into the dry ingredients. Allow to cool 
slightly and kneed into a dough.  
 
NOTE: If too sticky add more flour and if to crum-
bly add more boiling water.  
 

☺ Have Fun Playing ☺  

     

https://forms.gle/B5zLs9epcG5BTHs36
https://forms.gle/jyVJU63sk4nWp7KZA
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50 Nights 
Levi H 
 
 
 
 
150 Nights 
Kieran N 

75 Nights 
Willow W 
 
 
 
 
175 Nights  
Ella B 
Cooper B 

100  Nights 
Olivia J 

Riley L 

Izabelle W 
Lachlan H 
 
 
200 Nights  
Sienna C 

125 Nights 
Lucia R 

Toby P 

Keely B 

 

 

 
Bendigo Kart Club 

 
Bendigo Kart Club in seeking your support of our go-

fund me campaign through donations & shares 
amongst your school community. 

As you are probably aware, our toilet facilities are func-
tional but very much aged and in desperate need of an 

upgrade. 
 

We would greatly appreciate if you could please circu-
late our campaign throughout your community in the 

hope of raising some much needed funds. 
Our club prides itself on sharing our track with several 

schools and sports groups, and unfortunately with 
Covid our usual means of fundraising are unobtainable. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you in advance for your help spreading the 
word!  

 
https://gofund.me/c671c194 

 

   

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgofund.me%2Fc671c194&data=04%7C01%7Clockwood.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cfc884af05e8b48221c1608d97736c68d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637671899415230062%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d


 


